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18	November	2021	
	
To:	 Sacramento	County	Redistricting	Commission		
	 redistricting@saccounty.net	
From:	 Land	Park	Community	Association	
	 board@landpark.org	
	
Redistricting	Map	NDC	#203	Evaluation	&	Support	
	
Dear	Commission	Members,	
	
Land	Park	Community	Association	supports	Redistricting	Map	#203	with	three	important	points	
of	consideration	focusing	on	the	benefits	of	a	common	community	of	interest:	
	


1. The	new	District	1	representation	would	unify	the	Community	of	Interest	of	Land	Park,	
Upper	Land	Park,	South	Land	Park,	Sierra-Curtis	Park	and	Holywood	Park,	
acknowledging	Greater	Land	Park	(“The	Parks”)	as	both	a	planning	unit	of	the	General	
Plan	and	as	a	political	unit	accountable	for	the	plan	implementation	–	thus,	better	
assuring	the	outcome	of		“livability”	as	defined	by	the	residents.	


2. District	1	(to	include	Newton-Booth	and	Southside	neighborhood)	could	address		the	
future	of	our	“Main	Street”	(the	Broadway	W/X	corridor)	with	a	common	vision	and	
single	voice,	meeting	the	challenges	including;	the	Broadway	Complete	Streets	
renovation,	Broadway	intensified	redevelopment,	the	W.Sacramento-Broadway	bridge,	
and	the	Homeless	Sheltering	challenges.	


3. District	1	would	allow	Greater	Land	Park	to	share	responsibility	for	the	management	and	
future	development	of	the	City	Center	service	core	and	transportation	network,	
engaging	a	large	number	of	our	current	and	retired	City	and	State	workforce	in	
residence.	


	
We	thank	the	Commissioners	and	Supervisors	for	their	consideration	and	for	the	
opportunity	to	comment.	In	addition,	we	thank	both	Supervisors	Kennedy	and	Serna	for	
their	contributions	to	our	city	and	community.	
	
Respectfully.	
	
Craig	Rutledge,	President	
Land	Park	Community	Association	
	
Kirk	Vyverberg,	Planning	Lead	
2040	General	Plan	–	Greater	Land	Park	







	
	
	 	






